
 

 

ANTI-DUMPING NOTICE NO. 2013/58 
 

Import Data Assistance Programme commenced 1 July 2013 

Purpose 
 
The purpose of this Anti-Dumping Notice (ADN) is to advise that the Import Data Assistance Programme 
commenced on 1 July 2013.  
 
 
Import Data Assistance Programme  

 
The Import Data Assistance Programme provides Australian manufacturers and producers that intend to 
lodge an application for anti-dumping or countervailing measures, or an application for an anti-circumvention 
inquiry, the opportunity to apply for ABS import data. If approved, the Anti-Dumping Commission will fund the 
cost. 
 
The programme will facilitate better access to import data which Australian producers and manufacturers 
may require to effectively utilise Australia’s anti-dumping system. 
 
The Import Data Assistance Programme is administered by the new Anti-Dumping Commission and the 
Australian Bureau of Statistics (ABS). 
 
To apply for import data assistance, Australian manufacturers and producers are required to submit an 
application form to the Commission. The application form, together with supporting guidelines detailing the 
eligibility criteria and information on how to complete the application form, will soon be available on the 
Commission’s new website (http://www.adcommission.gov.au/system/AssistanceAvailable.asp) 
 
 
Anti-Dumping Commission contact 
 
Enquiries concerning this ADN may be directed to the Manager – Web-based Support and Program 
Management, Anti-Dumping Commission, on telephone number (02) 6275 8076, fax number 1300 882 506 or 
email at clientsupport@adcommission.gov.au.  
 
 
 
Scott Wilson 
Acting National Manager 
Anti-Dumping Commission 
1 July 2013 
 
 
 


